
I understand that you are providing grants to enable local organisations to celebrate our Queen's 
Platinum Jubilee in June.  I am Senior Steward at Neston Methodist Church and also co-ordinator for 
the Neston Methodist Church and Community Centre Friday Welcome Cafe.  We wish to celebrate 
our Queen's Faith and Service with Church members, volunteers who use the building and 
particularly with customers at our Welcome Cafe on Friday 3rd June. 
 
I have ordered 50,'Our Faithful Queen' 60 page glossy booklets to give away as keepsakes (£60.90 
including p&p) but would like to order another 50 in order to have enough to give to customers at 
our Welcome Cafe.  We can have around 100 people using the Cafe.  There are 16 Church members, 
25 people at the Friday Shoppers Service, 12 Church Mice Toddler Group parents/carers, 6 Teapot 
volunteers, 7 Cyber Buddies plus people who hire our premises. 
 
I would also like to order bunting, flags, banners, edible cake decorations, serviettes, sandwich flags, 
balloons, recyclable paper table cloths (see attached wish list) 
 
Would we be eligible for a grant of £200? 
 
Looking forward to your kind reply 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Margaret Heibel 
 



 



 

 

 


